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December 20, 2011 

 

 

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

and 

NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING 

(Set for Monday, January 9, 2012, at 1:30 p.m.) 

 

 

RE: Recycling Revenue Sharing, Docket TG-112162 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On January 9, 2012, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) will conduct a recessed open meeting in the form of a workshop on 

recycling revenue sharing programs operated by regulated solid waste collection 

companies.  The purpose of the workshop is to provide a forum for a general discussion 

of the recycling revenue sharing program; the roles and responsibilities of the companies, 

counties and Commission; required elements of a recycling plan; and, goals and 

performance incentives. 

 

The workshop will begin at 1:30 p.m., Monday, January 9, 2012, at the Commission’s 

headquarters, Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive 

S.W., Olympia, Washington.  The workshop will be informal and should last 

approximately two hours.  Interested persons will have the opportunity to provide brief 

opening comments, after which the Commission will conduct a general discussion of the 

recycling revenue sharing program.   

 

If you have questions regarding the workshop, you may contact David Gomez, by email 

at dgomez@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1240. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Director and Secretary 

mailto:dgomez@utc.wa.gov

